Posted: February 18, 2020

CITY OF CARO
COUNCIL MEMBER VACANCY

The City of Caro is accepting letters of interest to fill one councilmember vacancy seat created by the
resignation of Megan Calvin. Pursuant to the City of Caro Charter, Section 5.9, the appointee shall hold
office until the next regular city election which is November, 2020. All candidates shall be a resident of
the City of Caro for a minimum of one year, shall be a registered elector of the city prior to his/her
appointment to fill the vacancy and not in default to the city. Deadline for submittal is March 12, 2020
at 4:00 p.m. All letters of interest must be sent or delivered to City of Caro, Attn: Sara Savage, Clerk, 317
S. State Street, Caro, Ml 48723.



